

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG Telephone No: 01252 322156 www.talaverajunior.co.uk

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb * Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

Important messages

Year 4 trip - Legoland trip Tuesday 23rd September 2025

Dear parents and carers,

As part of our continued commitment to rich curriculum provision, year 4 will be visiting Legoland Windsor on Tuesday 23rd September 2025. This trip will provide children with an exciting and stimulating opportunity to experience robotics in action. As part of the trip, children will be taking part in a robotics workshop led by Legoland staff where they will build a robotic Lego model.

On this day, the coach will be leaving at 8:50am and therefore need the children to arrive in school at 8:30am. We will aim to be back at school by 3:20pm. Further details regarding the trip will be sent out once children return to school in September.

The cost of the trip will be £23.22 This is payable via Arbor under the trip section. Without your contributions, we are unable to continue these trips so we would like to thank you in advance for your support. If you have any concerns regarding this, please speak to the office who will be happy to support you.

If your child has a Merlin Annual Pass that you wish to use, please do not pay for the trip on Arbor. In this case, you must book entry to the park for **Tuesday 23rd September** online and send us an email copy of the barcode provided for your child to trips@talaverajunior.co.uk Please do this no later than **Tuesday 2nd September**. On receipt of your child's barcode, we will issue an invoice via Arbor for the remaining cost for the workshop and coach travel. Children with fast-track privileges will be unable to use them on this school trip due to staffing ratios. Thank you for your understanding regarding this matter.

Yours faithfully, Miss Rachel Burnett Year 4 Leader





Attendance Award 2023/24









